CORRESPONDENCE

10/11/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 12008-2021
From: Antonia Hover
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:44 AM
To: 'kgm3120@yahoo.com’
Subject: FW: Denial of FPL rate hike request
CORRECTION

Good Morning, Mr. Mchugh.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toni Hover
Commilssion Deput Y Clevie |

Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shumard Oalk Bouwlevard
Tollohossee, FL 22z

Phowe: (850) 41z2-6467

99

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:27 PM

To: 'Kevin Mchugh' <kgm3120@yahoo.com>

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: RE: Denial of FPL rate hike request

Good Afternoon, Mr. Mchugh.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover
Conmmlsslon Depu uty Clerk |
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallohossee, FL 22299

Phone: (850) 412-6467
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From: kgm3120=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <kgm3120=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Kevin
Mchugh

Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 2:06 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Denial of FPL rate hike request




Dear Commissioner

All Florida consumers need your help. The FPL request, even modified puts an increase on
consumers that isn’t fair. The increase requested takes there return on equity to 10.6%. Much
higher than the national average of 9.5%. As a retired consumer on a fixed income I need you
to hold them accountable and deny this increase. Please stand up for all of us.

Thank you,
Kevin Mchugh

10220 VESTAL CT
CORAL SPRINGS FL, 33071-5835





